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Chair Dembrow,Vice-Chair Olsen,members of the Committee,

I want to thank you for continuing to work on the CRITICAL Issue of climate change.

I see the anxiety in my son’s generation as they face an uncertain  future.We are leaving them this catastrophe,we
owe it to them to do everything in our power to mitigate the damage we have done.I know Oregon is a drop in the
bucket but each of us needs to do our part; especially our highest polluters.

There were years of effort and research behind HB2020 and now SB1530 strengthened with the amendments to hold
polluters accountable could be a beginning.

Please don’t walk out on our children.

They look to you.We must act now.

Thank you,
Lisa Caine
Portland
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